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________________________________________________________________________
MEETING INFORMATION
Location: Rogue Valley Country Club at 2660 Hillcrest Rd. - ballroom on upstairs level
Time: 12:10 pm
-OR-Zoom-Link opens at 12 noon

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83295591892?pwd=Mk42WjU3c0hZNEp4dWFWc2JyaFRXZz09

Meeting ID: 832 9559 1892
Passcode: 980859
One tap mobile
+17193594580,,83295591892#,,,,*980859# US
+17207072699,,83295591892#,,,,*980859# US (Denver)

________________________________________________________________________________
Involved Rotarians
Inspirational Moment: Barbara Laskin
Sergeant at Arms: Gene Taylor
Greeters: Beth Reger
Attendance: Carol Neil
Technology: John Van Sickle & Scott Morris
_________________________________________________________________________________
Upcoming Meetings

November 9th

*Program Title: Travel Medford Update
Guest Speaker: T J Holmes, Sr VP

November 16th Central High School 11-1 ish650 Royal Ave. Medford
RSVP by November 14th to hill.kelliej@gmail.com

November 23rd NO MEETING

November 30th

Program Title: Climate Change in Agriculture

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83295591892?pwd=Mk42WjU3c0hZNEp4dWFWc2JyaFRXZz09
mailto:hill.kelliej@gmail.com


Guest Speaker: Professor Maud Powell, OSU extension Small Farms
Some of the ways climate change is affecting agriculture in the Rogue Valley

December 7
Program Title: Rogue Community College: Commitment to Students and our Community
Guest Speaker: Dr. Randy Weber, Ed.P

AND
December 7
Annual Holiday Party
Centennial Golf Pavilion
5:30 No Host Bar
6:30 Dinner
7:30 Entertainment
$50 per person
REVP Claudette 541-941-4881

THERE ARE NO CLUB MEETINGS AFTER DEC. 7TH. WE WILL RETURN TO THE COUNTY CLUB on JANUARY 4TH.

After our December 7th events, the editor will be taking a vacation. The next bulletin will be published in time for our January meeting.

____________________________________________________________________________
NEW CLUB PROJECT FOR KIDS-
When kids are in need . . . Medford Rogue Rotary is there!

Tiger Den Project - you all should have received an email from Kellie Hill over the weekend, if you would like more
information or would like to be a part of this committee , please reach out to Kellie . Here are some important dates to
mark on your calender to get started!
11/9 Bring donations to our lunch meeting and join us to deliver them to Central (650 Royal Ave) after the
meeting (see the space and start organizing - maybe build shelves?).
11/16 Den Day set-up & eat lunch with the students. Meet at Central from 11am-1pm. (finish organizing, Tiger
Den grand opening, each lunch with the students). Dancing Cats will be catering, so please RSVP as soon as
possible to hill.kelliej@gmail.com
A regular lunch fee of $20 per person applies. Sponsor a student's lunch for an additional $20.
____________________________________________________________________________
Fellowship Events: MARK YOUR CALENDARS
November 16th
Den Day set-up & eat lunch with the students. Meet at Central from 11am-1pm. (finish organizing, Tiger Den
grand opening, each lunch with the students). Dancing Cats will be catering. The meal will be Chicken Alfredo,
green salad, bread, dessert & drinks.
Please RSVP as soon as possible to hill.kelliej@gmail.com
A regular lunch fee of $20 per person applies. Sponsor a student's lunch for an additional $20.

December 7th Annual Holiday Party at Centennial Golf Pavilion
5:30 No Host Bar
6:30 Dinner
7:30 Entertainment
$50 per person
REVP Claudette 541-941-4881
MenuL: Dry rubbed pit roasted tri-tip with creamed horseradish, roasted red potatoes, vegetables rolls and dessert
_____________________________________________________________________________
Pickleball Tournament-The date is set for September 8-11, 2023

This is our club's signature fundraising event. It's a great way to raise money and it brings a means of

mailto:hill.kelliej@gmail.com
mailto:hill.kelliej@gmail.com


fellowship to our members. Let us know if you would like to join the steering committee or be part of one of the
smaller subcommittees. Everyone is welcome to join this committee. It's a great opportunity to learn new skills
and offer skills that others might not have. If you are interested in joining the committee, please reach out to
Debbie Graunke at dmchargue@hotmail.com
_________________________________________________________________________________
Board of Directors News:
Elections for club leadership are coming up in December and we are now taking nominations for club directors.
If you have a club member you think would be a great officer, please contact Kellie Hill at
hill.kelliej@gmail.com. You can also nominate yourself.
The nominating committee will take the list, then interview each person to gauge their interest. From there, they
will put together a slate of officers. There will also be an opportunity for members to nominate from the floor
during an upcoming meeting. The final candidates will be on the ballot in December for consideration by the
entire club.Board of Directors meetings are held the 3rd Tuesday of each month at 4:30 via zoom. If you have
an agenda item, please contact President Ian. The meetings are open to all club members. Contact Debbie for
the meeting link or
Click here

New Member Applicants and Sponsor Responsibilities: The Membership Committee has revised the
mentor program for new members. Instead of the committee assigning a mentor, the new member's sponsor
will now be responsible for that role. Sponsor/mentor responsibilities will include assisting the new member with
finding the right fit for two committee assignments, accompanying the new member to a fellowship event, and
also sitting with the new member at two or more of our regular meetings in order to introduce them to fellow
Rotarians. We hope that these changes will help to quickly integrate the new members into our club.

_________________________________________________________________________________

Health News, Barret Esophagus by Dr. Bud Bergstrom :
Many people are affected by "gastro-esophagageal reflux", aka chronic heartburn,
for which they usually obtain significant relief by taking OTC
antacids, e.g. TUMS,Rollaids, etc. Over time, this condition can
progress to a premalignant condition known as Barrett Esophagus, which
can progress to cancer of the esophagus, a difficult to treat
malignancy. Persons with chronic heart burn with additional risk
factors such as obesity, age over 50 years,, male sex, tobacco, use,
and a family history of Barrett Esophagus, should be considered for
screening for Barrett Esophagus, accomplished by an upper endoscopy.
A biopsy of a suspicious area will make, or rule out, the diagnosis,
which will determine further treatment.
Lastly, don't forget to get your"flu shot". After a virtually
nonexistent "flu season" last year, some "health experts" are
predicting a more severe flu season this year than usual.
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